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Overview:  Please be advised that the following is notice of change to the  
XE-SNBSAVEXTCBLF8M-C26A extension cable. 

Products Affected:  Part Number XE-SNBSAVEXTCBLF8M-C26A  (CBL, InView360, Extension, 
Side, 8 m) 

Change Description:  Effective February 7, 2020, the XE-SNBSAVEXTCBLF8M-C26A is being 
discontinued.

Reason for Change:  XE-SNBSAVEXTCBLF8M-C26A extension camera cable is  
no longer available.

Replacement Product:  XE-SNBSAVEXTCBLS12M-C39A (CBL, InView360, Extension, Side, 12 m)

FRC will continue to provide warranty service for the XE-SNBSAVEXTCBLF8M-C26A for the duration 
of the original warranty period. To repair the cable out of the warranty period, the Service Department 
will provide support based on direct parts availability and/or supplying an equivalent product.

References:  No references are applicable.

Response:  No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional information 
should be directed to an FRC sales representative at 1.800.645.0074.


